Public Notice

Open Invitation to the National Consultation on the 30% Offshore Marine
Protected Areas (MPA)

The Ministry of Environment and the Ministry of Fisheries will be holding a Joint National
Consultation on the proposed 30% Offshore Marine Protected Areas and are inviting members of
the public to attend and share with us your views and valuable feedback to this national

commitment.

The National Consultation(s) are scheduled from:

9am to 4pm on October 19™ and October 20™ at the Labasa Civic Centre
9am to 4pm on October 22nd and October 23rd at the Girmit Centre, Lautoka
9am to 4pm on October 28" and October 29™ at the Suva Civic Centre

Please register your interest to attend the National Consultation with Ms. Ana Koiviralobe via
email on akoiviralobe@environment.gov.fj or on telephone 3311699 and Ms. Tarisi Shaw via

email on tarisi.shaw@govnet.gov.fj or on telephone 3301611. Registration will close by 3pm on
Friday, October 16th, 2020.
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